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Community | Annual Report
The 2022 Nazareth Annual Report was presented at our recent Annual General Meeting. This report provides background to the goals

undertaken and outcomes that were achieved through strategic directions for the future, key achievements, data analysis, SACE results,

NAPLAN data, staff profile, financial reports and more.

Please download a copy of the 2022 Annual Report here.

Congratulations to the following people who were elected as new members on our Board and Committee at the Annual General Meeting.

Finance Committee:

Ms Stacey Hazeldine

Ms Fiona Snowdon

Advisory Board:

Ms Laura Jeffs

Ms Joanne Cooper

Dr Pauline Hill

Congratulations also to Lynette Bellwood, who was appointed the new Chair of the Nazareth Advisory Board.

To view the full list of members, please visit: www.nazareth.org.au/our-community/leadership-and-governance

Community | Share Your Culture – Engagement Opportunity

Nazareth Weekly: Term 2,
Week 8, 2023
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Engage in our student’s learning.

Year 7 Italian Culture Day - Thursday 29 June and Friday 30 June,  9am - 12noon, Flinders Park Campus 

If you are of Italian heritage we are seeking volunteers across our 2 mornings to assist with making gnocchi, bocce and lawn games,

making Italian good luck charms and a mega quiz.

If you, or someone in your family is interested in this opportunity, please contact Victoria Richardson.
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Community | Family Mass
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Sunday 25 June, 9am, hosted by Sacred Heart Catholic Church, Hindmarsh

Community | Careers Expo Industry Lounge
We are looking for professionals within our community to share their knowledge and career path in conversation in an informal lounge

setting at our upcoming Careers Expo.

These conversations, with professionals in industry fields, will support students to think broadly about the range of jobs and pathways

available to them. 

Some questions you may be asked are: 

What does a typical day look like? 

What has been your pathway to your current role? 

What skills and experience do you need to have in your industry, role or profession?

What other job roles are in your industry that people don’t know about? 

These conversations will be in conjunction with training, tertiary and industry providers who will be present on the day also. 

 

Your time involvement can be for as little or as long as you are available between 12noon – 6.30pm. There will be a large

volume of students available to talk to between 12 – 3pm.

 

Wednesday 2 August

Flinders Park Campus, St Sebastian Centre 

 

We would love to see some professional experience in industries such as: 

Health 

Defence 

Animal 

Environmental 

Trade 

Finance / Commerce

Food Industries / Hospitality

Scientific

IT / Cyber security / Screen Industries

Surveying / drone use

Personal Services  

But we’re not limited to this! Being willing to share your story, not matter what the industry or profession, will be a valuable experience for

our students – Your Story is Our Story!

 

If you are interested in being involved please contact victoria.richardson@nazareth.org.au  
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ECC | Excellent Rating Re-application

5 / 22



Nazareth Early Childhood Centre currently holds an Australian Children's Education and Care Quality Authority "Excellent" Rating. The

Excellent Rating is the highest rating achievable under the National Quality Framework. Currently, we are the only Long Day Care

service in South Australia to hold this rating!

After three years with the title, in December, we will have the opportunity to re-apply for the rating.

The voice of all stakeholders is imperative to our work. ECC families are invited to share their reflections and experiences at our Centre

for our Excellent Rating re-application.

Follow this link to complete the survey or alternatively, scan the QR code when you're at the ECC next.
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R-12 | Cabaret 2023
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Tickets will be on sale Monday 3 July 10 am.

R-12 | Personal Presentation and Uniform Requirements
Families are asked to familiarise themselves with the ‘Personal Presentation and Uniform Requirements', as outlined in the document on

the College Website.

As per the requirements 'students must at all times have neat and tidy hairstyles. Hairstyles are not to be extreme, as deemed by the

College. These include, but are not limited to; lines or symbols shaved into the hair or facial hair (eg eyebrows), extreme shaved sections

shorter than a number 2, dreadlocks and mohawks'.

Some students currently have some hairstyles that are in breach of our requirements, and we ask that this is rectified over the weekend.

Please be aware that students may be issued with a ‘Presentation and Uniform’ notification should they continue to not follow the College

expectations of presentation and uniform. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation with this matter.

R-12 | Co-Curricular Sports
Click here to view the latest R-6 Co-curricular sports results.

Click here to view the latest 7-12 Co-curricular sports results.

Weekly fixture information can be accessed on the Nazareth website:

R-6: www.nazareth.org.au/college/sport/R-6-sport

7-12: www.nazareth.org.au/college/sport/7-12-sport

Fixtures are updated on a regular basis; please ensure you check the relevant fixture pages regularly. Significant changes to fixtures will

be communicated by your sports coordinator via email. Please check the R-12 Cocurricular Sports Handbook for more sports

information.

R-6 | Lost Property Reminder
There is currently a large amount of un-named items in the Lost Property Box in Student Services. If your child has lost an item of

clothing, lunch box or drink bottle please check the Lost Property Box before Thursday 6 July, Week 10. After this day the items will be

discarded. 

Please ensure all clothing & lunch box/drink bottle items are named clearly.

If there is a name on it – it should find its way back to your child.

If there is no name on it – it will be placed in the Lost Property Box for a fortnight and will be discarded.

R-6 | Café and CCC Courtyard
The Café is a wonderful place to have a quiet hot chocolate with your child in the morning before they begin their school day.

Please note that students are not permitted to access the Café without supervision from a parent or carer, and that students are not to

bring hot drinks into the school grounds as this can be quite a safety hazard.

The CCC courtyard is a thoroughfare for students and families in the morning, and students will be reminded that the Nature Play space

is not somewhere they can play between 8:30am and 8:50am without parent / carer supervision.
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R-6 | STEAM Week Crazy Hair Day - Friday Week 8
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Tomorrow, Friday 23 June all R-6 students are invited to come to school with 'Crazy Hair' as part of our 'Crazy Creations' STEAM Week

celebrations. Through this initiative we are raising money for Calvary Care (Catholic Charity).

Uniforms are to be worn as per a normal Friday.

Donations are now able to be made via Qkr! App. Please follow the 'Crazy Hair Day - Findon Campus link under the "School Fundraising"

section.

R-5 | Discos - Week 9
On Thursday 29 June (Week 9), our Primary Discos will be held in the Mackillop Hall. 

Reception & Year 1: 2:00pm - 3:00pm 

Normal dismissal at 3:10pm from students' classroom. Students are invited to wear appropriate party / casual clothes to school for

the day.

Year 2 & Year 3: 3:15pm - 4:15pm 

Class teachers will walk students to the disco at 3:10pm and we ask families to collect students from their classrooms at 4:30pm

(entry via the OLM CCC gate). Students are invited to wear appropriate party / casual clothes to school for the day.

Year 4 & 5: 5:30pm - 6:45 pm

Students are to wear their school uniform during the day and come dressed in their appropriate party/casual clothes to the disco.

Students are also asked to bring their drink bottle. Entry and exit will be via the OLM CCC gate

Please make a donation in class or via the QKR App which will go towards Catholic Charities. The Cafe will be open from 3:00pm -

6:45pm.

Click 'Read More' below to see your neighbourhood specific disco poster.

  

R-6 | Assembly - Week 9 (Hosted by Year 5)
Friday 30 June (Week 9) we will have an R-6 Assembly at 2:15pm in the MacKillop Hall, hosted by the Year 5 Neighbourhood. All parents

/ family members are warmly welcome to attend.

R-6 | Findon Campus Mural Special Assembly - Week 10
All families are invited to the special assembly on Thursday 6 July (Week 10) at 2:15pm in the MacKillop Hall where we will welcome
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Aboriginal Artist, David Booth back to officially open the new yarning space and mural. Following the assembly, David will make his way

to the yarning space where he will play the yidaki (didgeridoo). Students and families are encouraged to leave the school via the Gallery

gate so as to enjoy this celebration.

Year 5 | Culture Fest - Tuesday Week 10
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This term, our students have been working on their integrated unit One World, Many Stories. Through this unit of work, they have been

developing an appreciation of the many cultures that make up our world, exploring the impact diverse cultures have had on our
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environment,  researching a  range of cultural and religious traditions, and learning about the design process. 

We are very excited to invite you to our Year 5 Culture Fest, which celebrates the learning of our Year 5 Students.

Please note: Students are aware that they can come to school on the day dressed in costume or coloured clothes that represent their

chosen country. To avoid any stress, students are instructed to not go out and buy anything to wear. We have asked them to be

sustainable and utilise whatever they have at home. We ask that students please wear appropriate clothing and footwear. 

We are looking forward to seeing our Year 5 Families there. 

Year 6 | Performance Evening - Week 9
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Years 5-7 | Duck & Turtle Holiday Programs

Book here: https://duckandturtlefitness.com.au/.
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7-12 | Pink Sport Round - This Weekend

This week is PINK Round for the SAAS and SACSGSSA Sports Associations. We are encouraging all players, spectators, and coaches to

wear pink to their games this weekend to raise breast cancer awareness, generate discussion encouraging breast screening, and show

support for the 20,000+ women and men diagnosed with breast cancer in Australia every year.  

We will supply our girls teams with pink ribbons, and boys teams will be supplied with pink arm bands. Pink donuts will be sold on Friday

afternoon and Saturday morning.

We look forward to seeing you in your pink this weekend! 
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7-12 | Vinnies Can Drive
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As is tradition at the Nazareth Flinders Park Campus, students in Years 7-12 will be participating in the St Vincent de Paul Winter Appeal

through a Can Drive. This initiative supports individuals and families in need in South Australia, providing them with essential resources.

Students are asked to bring 3-5 cans of non-perishable food items (or as many as you can) to Mentor Group by Wednesday 5 July.

Houses will compete on Wednesday 5 July to build can sculptures based on our College Theme "Companions on the Journey." The

House with the most cans, best sculpture, and the most compelling sculpture summary will earn points for the House Cup.

Thank you in advance for your generous support of our social justice initiatives.

7-12 | Overdue Library & Text Books
A reminder that accounts will be emailed to Parents and Caregivers by the end of the Term for all overdue library and text books that

have not been returned to the Flinders Park Veritas Centre Library.  

If you have any enqueries, please do not hesitate to contact 7-12 Librarian Rosa Paparella. 

7-12 | Reminder for Pupil Free Days
This a reminder for families that Thursday 6 July and Friday 7 July (Week 10) will be pupil free days for all 7-12 students due

to Staff Formation Days. 

18 / 22

mailto:rosa.paparella@nazareth.catholic.edu.au


7-12 | Grease Performance
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Tickets are on sale now via Humanitix.

Year 7 | Coffee Catch Ups
Families of current Year 7 students are invited to join the parent-organised Coffee Catch Up in the Baggott St Cafe (Flinders Park

Campus):

Friday 30 June (Week 9),  9:15am – 10am

Take the opportunity to meet and connect with other parents / caregivers and connect with the Nazareth community.

A warm invitation is also extended to parents / caregivers of other year levels who may be interested in attending this event. 

We look forward to welcoming you and anticipate this to be the first of many opportunities for us to come together. Please stay tuned to

the Nazareth Catholic College 7-12 Parents Group on Facebook for additional dates and opportunities to meet and connect with us.

Year 9-10 | Expressions of Interest - 2024 Outback Immersion Experience
We are seeking expressions of interest from students who will be in Years 10 and 11 in 2024, to attend our Inaugural Outback Immersion

Experience in 2024.

Nazareth’s inaugural Outback Immersion Experience will allow our students to develop their knowledge and understanding of Outback

life and Indigenous culture, faith, and spirituality. Through this Immersion, we want to give our young people a safe, authentic and

meaningful experience of local Indigenous peoples, including their realities, traditions, and relationship to the land.

Please click here to read further information about the experience, that was shared via email to families this week

Expressions of interest are due by Monday 24 July via this link.

Year 12 | Media Studies Short Film Festival

Year 12 English students and teachers welcome you to our inaugural Year 12 Media Studies Film Night, held at Adelaide's premiere

cinema house, Palace Nova East End.

Families and friends are welcome to share popcorn and a laugh as we watch our Year 12s debut their original works on the Eximax

screen in Cinema 1.
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The night is a showcase of student work, which celebrates their understanding of the technical and symbolic codes important to

successful film making. Students have worked in small groups to prepare short horror films that replicate the tropes and beats of the

genre, and have exhausted their creativity and cinematic knowledge to produce films with limited to no budget. 

We encourage you to squeal, suspend disbelief and laugh out loud as our students grace the silver screen in all their gory glory. 

Careers, Pathways and Partnerships | Year 10 Try-a-Trade
Western Technical College will once again be offering Try-A-Trade courses during Term 3.

Try-A-Trade is designed for Year 10 students to explore hands-on training in various industry areas, and supports students to explore

their future pathways.

Students work with industry professionals and trainers to undertake practical tasks that showcase the reality of work and skills needed in

industry.  The courses are non-accredited and provide valuable insights and experiences that will be useful when applying for VET

courses and Flexible Industry Pathways (FIPs) as part of SACE in Years 10, 11 and 12. See here what our current Try-A-Trade students

are up to at Western Technical College.

Important Information:

Limited places are available. 

Nazareth will contribute 50% of the course cost.   

Students will need to organise their own transport to and from Western Technical College.

Try-a-Trade Offering

Automotive Try-A-Trade ($60)- 2 days of training, Friday

Construction Try-A-Trade ($144)- 5 days of training (including accredited White Card), Thursday

Engineering Try-A-Trade ($60)- 2 days of training, Friday

Plumbing Try-A-Trade ($60)- 2 days of training, Friday

Screen and Media / ICT / CAD Try-A-Trade ($60)- 2 days of training, day to be confirmed - possibly Thursday Term 3 - waiting

on confirmation from TAFE

Salon and Make-Up Try-A-Trade ($60)- 2 days of training, day to be confirmed - possibly Wednesday, Thursday, Friday in Term

4 - waiting on confirmation from TAFE

Salon and Barbering Try-A-Trade ($TBC)- 2 days of training , day to be confirmed.

Next Steps:

Students interested in participating in any of the Try-A-Trade courses need to complete the Western Technical College Expression of

Interest Form as soon as possible to avoid missing out.

If you have any questions about VET and Career Pathways please email Ms Claire Dodman.

Careers, Pathways and Partnerships | Year 10 & 11 Civil VET Course
Civil construction includes infrastructure development connected with water, soil or transport.

Civil Train are offering an Introduction to Civil course to give students an initial understanding about the industry and the skills involved.

Successful completion of this accredited course will give students 20 SACE credits (Stage 1) and credit towards the Certificate II in Civil

Construction (RII20720).

When: Monday 10 July - Friday 21 July 2023 (10 days)

Where: Civil Train, Heaslip Road, Burton

Cost: $49.50

Important Information:

Limited places are available. 

Nazareth will contribute 50% of the course cost.   
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Students will need to organise their own transport to and from Civil Train.

Further information about this course is available at: Introduction to Civil - CIVIL TRAIN

Register your interest by email to vet@nazareth.catholic.edu.au by 15 June 2023.

Careers, Pathways and Partnerships | Year 12 Pathways to University Session
SAIBT (South Australian Institute of Business and Technology) situated in the city, offer pathways to studying Bachelor degrees at

University of South Australia.

SABIT offer 12-month pre-university programs that are nationally accredited Diploma qualifications in their own right, and may be used to

transfer into degree courses, with credit, in areas like Architecture, Business & Commerce, Engineering, IT, Marketing, Health, Nursing,

Pharmacy, Psychology, Social Work and many more.

Successful completion of SACE is required before commencing.  An ATAR is not necessary.  SABIT students attend UniSA campuses,

use Uni SA facilities, and are taught by university lecturers.

Year 12 students interested in pathways to university are welcome to attend this lunchtime session:

When: Wednesday 21 June at lunchtime

Where: St Gabriel’s Centre

Further information about SABIT is available here. 

Careers, Pathways and Partnerships | UCAT Preparation
UCAT is the University Clinical Aptitute Test used by many universities to select students for entry into medicine and dentistry degree

programs.

The National Institute of Education (NIE) provides a range of workshops and webinars to support preparation for the UCAT.  Further

information is available at: www.nie.edu.au/ucat-courses/simulated-ucat-day-workshop.

To discuss pathways to medicine and dentistry contact Claire Dodman, Careers and VET Coordinator at

Claire.dodman@nazareth.catholic.edu.au or book at appointment at https://nazarethcatholiccollegecareers.com/for-

parents/appointment-booking
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